
From: Tim Winship tim ~ newfieldfarmcom
Subject: Docket No. DG14-380

Date: August 5, 2015 at 5:47 PM
To: executive.director@puc.nh.gov

Chairman Martin P. Honigberg
Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commision
21 S. Fruit St.-Suiter 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14380 Liberty Precedent Agreement

Dear Chairman Honigberg and Ms. Howland,

You have heard the many arguments against the Kinder Morgan/Tennessee Gas Pipeline proposal. I hope you find
that they provide compelling evidence that the costs of this project to our communities, individuals, families, property
rights, forests, wildlife, wetlands, waterways and air are in no way balanced or outweighed by the meager to non
existent benefits to the people of New Hampshire. The taking of property, not to mention the destruction of a living
landscape, is a profound action that can only be justified by an equally profound need of great public benefit. It would
take a lot of imagination and a by-passing of conscience to be able to state that this proposal rises to such a high level
of need. I sincerely hope that you deny Liberty Utilities request.

Thank you,
Tim Winship

Tim Winship
New Field Farm
PD Box 143,
(258 Cutter Rd.)
Temple, NH 03084
603-878-2063
~~field.localIygrown.net


